
August 14, 2017

Dear Parents, 

We are beginning another exciting year at NMHE and auditions are now open for 
the Mountain Hill Chorus.  Chorus is open to 3rd and 4th grade students.  Third grade 
students will have chorus on Thursdays from 1:30-2:10 and fourth grade students will 
have chorus on Wednesdays from 1:30-2:10.   The chorus performs for our school and 
community in December and in March at the Old Mountain Hill Schoolhouse 
Auditorium.  We also perform in the community when there is an opportunity.

Information on chorus is available in your parent/student handbook.  Feel 
free to contact me with any questions at hammonds-m@harris.k12.ga.us or         
706-323-1144.  Please sign the permission form below and return it by tomorrow.  
Space is limited.  We will begin auditions on Monday, August 21 and continue through 
the end of the month (auditions are during school hours).  An official announcement will 
follow after auditions are complete.  I look forward to a great year!

Melissa Hammonds
Music Teacher

Audition Song:  “My Country “Tis of Thee” (Key of F).  Check the website below if you 
wish to practice with a recording.   

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

________________________________has my permission to audition for the 2017-2018 
Mountain Hill Chorus.

Homeroom Teacher_________________________________________

Parent Signature____________________________________________

Phone Contact Number

Parents and Students!  Click here
for information about the 

audition. 

http://harriscounty.ga.schoolweb
pages.com/education/staff/staff.p

hp?sectiondetailid=2849&

mailto:hammonds-m@harris.k12.ga.us

